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This is an important update regarding a change to Professional Study Days 

for the balance of the school year.  The remaining Professional Study Days 

have been converted to full instructional days. Accordingly, the last day for 

high school seniors districtwide will be June 4, 2021. The final exam week for 

seniors will occur May 25-28, 2021. We will hold a series of transitional 

workshops, seminars, and activities for our seniors the week of June 1-4, 2021. 

 

Please feel free to call our school at 754-323-1650 if you have any concerns or 

questions.  We are always happy to hear from our families. 

 


